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To Whom it May concern, I am extremely concerned about the environmental aspects regarding the possible 
development of the Plastic Recycling Facility in Moss Vale.  The micro-plastic (nano plastic) pollution is of grave 
concern. As a Health Practitioner, there is huge amounts of evidence to show the disturbing accumulation of 
microplastics in the human body, brain and the environment.  It is causing many issues with people's hormones 
and cancer risk. Male testosterone levels are at an all time low and a high oestrogen environment is one of the 
big causes.  The facility will absolutely release micro / nano particles of plastic into the atmosphere and 
becomes insidious into the environment around. Waterways, air quality, the fauna and flora will all be affected.   

There is a massive outcry from the local community rejecting this proposed development.  We do not want it 
for many reasons - the environment is just one.  

Yours sincerely, Leyla Oxley 
 

 




